
Submitter: Michael Chan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

I am not an Oregon resident, but conduct business with several Oregon businesses 

engaged in wholesale that sell some fur products. I oppose this legislation because if 

does not include fly tying and fishing with fur products as an exception. most (if not 

all) of the sources of fly tying fur are not Oregon, so it  will only prohibit Oregon 

businesses from selling fur and reduce tax revenue. No Oregon creatures will be 

saved. fur products have been used for fly fishing for over 1000 years. there is no 

documented adverse health effects from its use. and claim is simply conjecture and 

law by conjecture is poor law.  


